September 28th, 2015  

Editor-in-Chief
World Journal of Dermatology
Dear Lian-Sheng Ma,
	Please find enclosed our concise review entitled “Unraveling oral psoriasis and its relationship with geographic tongue: a review” for potential publication as a review article in World Journal of Dermatology.
We believe that our reported experience will provide helpful insight for healthcare professionals with access to The World Journal of Dermatology, a primary source of reference for dermatologists. The present study is the first to describe clinical, histopathological and immunogenetic aspects of the geographic tongue or oral psoriasis. Our findings show the importance of careful assessment of atypical lesions and the need for a detailed oral examination in patients with psoriasis and a full-body dermatological  examination in patients with geographic tongue.
Please note that all the listed authors have approved this manuscript and its submission as a concise report to The World Journal of Dermatology. In consideration of The World Journal of Dermatology in taking action in reviewing and editing this submission, the authors hereby acknowledge that this material is not under review at another journal and we transfer, assign, or otherwise convey all copyright ownership to The World Journal of Dermatology. The authors have no conflict of interest concerning the work presented in this paper.
Please note that all authors have made substantial contributions to all aspects in the preparation of this manuscript: (1) the conception and design of the study, the acquisition, analysis and interpretation of data, (2) the first draft and revisions with critical assessment of important intellectual content, (3) the final approved version to be submitted. 
We thank you for your consideration and look forward to your response at your earliest convenience.
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